
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Wasit Governor, discuss province projects

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the governor of Wasit, Dr.

Mohammed Jameel Al-Mayahi, and the members of the provincial council, and was briefed about

their vision and initiatives for the province. His Eminence reiterated the importance of

collaborative efforts among the province, the council, and federal government ministries.

Furthermore, H.E. emphasized the completion of strategic projects and those showing high levels

of accomplishment. H.E. reiterated the necessity of engaging with academic expertise and

universities to deliver optimal services to the people.

Additionally, H.E. underscored the significance of harnessing the province's agricultural,

industrial, and energy capacities. We stated that Wasit boasts valuable tourist assets that

require attention to transform into suitable tourist destinations, appealing to visitors

domestically and internationally.


